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Carlsbad Boys & Girls Get Stardusted 

By The Editors August 27th, 2010.  

 
Artist Cheryl Ehlers shared her Startdust Arts program with members of the Carlsbad 

Boys & Girls Club this summer. 

Encouraged to think outside of the box, the children mapped out and started painting 

what they knew – the Carlsbad Village. The end result? A cohesive and beautiful 

collaborative piece that is being submitted to Boys & Girls Clubs of America’s National 

Fine Arts Exhibit Program – a first for the Club. . . . “This was a fabulous partnership for 

us,” stated Club CEO Brad Holland. “The kids had a blast learning new creative 

painting and drawing techniques, and Cheryl did an incredible job encouraging and 

teaching our members. We are grateful for the gift of her time and talent.” 

No question Cheryl’s Stardust Arts program has been a raging success, she has taught 

more than 1500 students over the past year. But unfortunately, its future is uncertain. Her 

current grant funding expires in August, but she hopes to find new revenue sources to 

keep the program going. “Having this grant was a dream come true,” Cheryl states 

simply. “None of the schools I worked with had an art program taught by a working 

artist. The kids learned different concepts; I tell them they can do anything if they just 

believe.” 

For more information about the Stardust Arts Program, visit www.thestardustarts.com. 

 



 

We are so proud! Original 
artwork created by our Club 

members is being submitted 
to a national competition - a 
first - special thanks to 
Cheryl Ehlers and Stardust 

Arts!

is board member 
Liz Carnes.

More than 500 

business and 
community leaders 
are expected to be 
in attendance; all 

proceeds benefit 
the Club.

SPECIAL EARLY 

COMMITMENT 

INCENTIVES are 
available when you 
sign up by 
September 1!

Get more 
information about 
the "Memories" 
Gala and sign up 

securely on line by 
clicking here.

100 fastest growing private 
companies (for the fifth year in a 
row!), they offer expert advice 

and top notch service in the 
following areas: Medical 
Insurance, Dental Insurance, Life 
Insurance, Disability Insurance, 

401(k) Plans, Section 125 Plan 
Adminsitration, Flexible Spending 
Administration, Health Savings 
Accounts, COBRA Administration, 

Online Enrollment Programs, and 
Self Funded Insurance Programs. 

For more information, contact Jim 
Morrison at (760) 438-9311 or 

visit www.misbenefits.com.

Boys & Girls Clubs of Carlsbad 
thanks Morrison Insurance 
Services for their partnership, 

and invites all civic-minded 
companies who are committed to 
the success, growth, and 
character of Carlsbad’s youth to 

arrange for a visit to discuss the 
benefits and privileges of 
Corporate Partnerships.

 
 

Boys & Girls Clubs of Carlsbad 
Village Branch           760.729.0956 
La Costa Branch       760.944.9211

www.bgccarlsbad.org 
info@bgccarlsbad.org
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